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We have officially welcomed Renee Potts to our team. We are gathering our documents and 
data so that she can help organize it all. She will eventually help create an assessment tool to 
aid our department in measuring our student’s success.

We are in the planning stages of our summer ‘boot camp.’ It is expected to be two weeks with 
heavy emphasis on full immersion language instruction and training within the ASLA 
(Accelerated second language acquisition) methodology developed by Dr. Neyooxet 
Greymorning of U of Montana (Arapaho). 

Along with this we are in the process of developing a succinct lesson plan. Now with a team we 
have been able to have more perspectives and ideas with creating a lesson plan that will satisfy 
language instruction and usage and cooperate with classroom duties and requirements. 

We have received sony cameras for more filming and have a lot more puppets along with legit 
stage lights. We will be filming more language content and lessons. We are still waiting for 
microphones and tripods but our Blackfoot Language film department is starting to look plum 
awesome.


